
THE UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH
Kenneth P. Dietrich School of Arts and Sciences 
presents:

For more information, contact  
Carol Mullen at cam108@pitt.edu  
or visit opendoor.pitt.edu.

STRENGTHENING  
OUR SAFETY NET  
FOR STUDENTS
OPEN DOOR PROJECT    COMMUNITY CONVERSATIONS SERIES
	 Cosponsored by the University Library System and TRIO Student Support Services

Wednesday, January 24, 2018 
2–3:30 p.m. 
Hillman Library, Amy Knapp Room (G74)


